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Dear Families, 

 

 

Sunday is the feast of Pentecost, the birthday of 

the Church. On that day, the Holy Spirit 

descended upon the apostles and empowered them 

to preach the Gospel to all nations. At that time, 

they received the gifts and fruits of the Spirit, thus 

enabling them to carry out the work. 

Each of us has received the Holy Spirit and those 

same gifts. We are called to preach the Gospel, as 

well. With the decrease in vocations, we, the laity, 

are responsible to carry on the work of the 

Church. We are its future. This Sunday, let’s 

reflect on what it looks like to carry the Church 

forward. The best way to preach the Gospel is 

through example, so let’s ask ourselves the 

following: 

How do we interact with others? 

Would others consider us peaceful, 

joyful? 

Do our children see us praying, helping 

others, giving to the poor? 

Happy Pentexost! 

School Calendar 

The calendar for the 2017-2018 school year is posted 

on the school website. 

 

 

 

Spring Show 

Please join us tonight at 7:00 p.m. in the gym as our 

students in grades 5-8 entertain you with a repertoire 

of songs on which they have been working. Thank 

you to Mr. Mayo for his hard work and dedication to 

our music program. 

 

The students are to report to their classrooms no later 

than 6:45. Their dress code is Sunday best. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

A LOOK AT THE DAYS AHEAD 

6/1 7:00 Spring Show – grs. 5-8 

6/2 9:30 Spirit Day prayer 

service 

6/9 9:30 Kindergarten closing 

6/12 No School 

6/13 Noon Dismissal 

 7:00 – 8th grade graduation 

6/14 Noon Dismissal 

6/15 9:30 Awards Assembly -            

Church 

 Noon Dismissal 

6/16 9:00 – Closing liturgy 

 10:15 - Dismissal 
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